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Jenny Slivka

From: Ameer Ali <ameeralibaba@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 6:56 PM
To: Clerk - Shared
Subject: Gas station

Good Afternoon. 
This is Ameer Ali and I am the owner of Pak Daman on 8601 w greenfield ave and I do not think that a gas station will be 
beneficial for the neighborhood. It is very quiet and if there will be a gas station then there will be people hanging 
around and doing things that don’t need to be around kids. Please reconsider adding this new addition to this 
neighborhood. Thank you so much!  
Sincerely, 
Ameer Ali 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


